
HOMEFRONT NEWS 
North Ridge Farms Neighborhood Newsletter                           January 2008 

Send newsletter submissions to:  secretary@nrfcrestwood.com                        Deadline 20th of every month.   

2007 – 2008 
 Board Members 

 
Chairman 

Joe Coghill 
(502) 222-2223 

 
President 

Chris Taylor 
(502) 222-8222 

 
Vice President 

Jeff McLanahan 
(502) 225-5851 

 
Treasurer 

Claudia Hausmann 
(502) 222-2695 

 
Secretary 

Nancy Rasmussen 
(502) 222-6141 

 
Architectural Review 

Darren Morgan 
(502) 265-0157 

 
Events Planner 

Bill Pohlfal 
(502) 225-4552 

 

Vandalism 
was 

reported 
during 

holiday break on 
two separate 
occasions.  Please 
be aware and 
keep an eye out 
for anyone 
wandering 
around our 
neighborhood; 
especially late at 
night.  It is the 
responsibility of 
all of us to try 
and keep our 
neighborhood 
safe. 

 
“North Ridge Farms is a restriction protected community striving through its 
association to protect the integrity and beauty of the neighborhood.” 

 
 
North Ridge Farms Homeowners’ Association Information 

 
 List of directors 
 Newsletters 
 Restrictions and By-Laws 
 Association minutes 
 E-Mail contacts for directors 
 Neighborhood events 
 Neighborhood lot map 

 

www.nrfcrestwood.com 
 

 
The Winner of the North Ridge Farms Christmas 

Decoration Contest is… 
 

Lot 90, Chris & Tiffany Taylor and girls!  They did a great job making their house festive 
for Christmas! They receive a $50 gift card and the ever so sought after yard sign saying 
that they won the Christmas Decorating contest.  

 
 Congratulations Taylor Family! 

 
Voting results:  Name and address    % of votes 

→ Lot  90  Taylor - 4534 North Ridge Circle  40%  
→ Lot  64  Weller - 4515 North Ridge Circle   30% 
→ Lot  83  Vance - 4405 Carolyn Court    10% 
→ Lot  18   Fairfield - 4709 Sunny Hill Drive   10% 
→ Lot 59   Potter - 4525 North Ridge Circle   10%  

 
Thanks to all the residents who participated and made the neighborhood look so 
attractive during the holiday season.  Did you see the dazzling lights along North Ridge 
Circle after taking a left off Sunny Hill Drive?  Thanks to all the neighbors who decorated 
the trees in their front yards; it was beautiful! 

 

NRFHOA Board of Directors wishes you all a Healthy and Happy New Year!



The following businesses 
have donated items to the 
NRFHOA for the benefit of 
the neighborhood.  Please 
patronize their business if 
you’re in need of their 
service.  

 

 
North Ridge Farms  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
→ Sign up to receive your 
NRF Homefront News via 

 E-mail at 
www.nrfcrestwood.com 

 
Board Meeting 

The next scheduled board 
meeting is set for Tuesday, 
January 8th.  Anyone wishing 
to address the board shall notify 
the chairperson at least 72 
hours prior to meeting. 

 

Heart Notes is a resource 
column that will include 
information on different 
subjects.  If you would 

like to submit an article or 
idea to the newsletter please send to 
secretary@nfrcrestwood.com  by the 
20th of each month.♥ 

Bunco News 

Come and see what 
you have in 
common with 
your neighbors.  

Did you know that we recently 
had two families move here 
from California and Texas?    

When: Wednesday, January 16th  
 @ 6:30 pm 

Where: Jackie McLanahan 
4719  NR Drive 

RSVP by: Monday, January 14th  
 225-5851 

jackie.mclanahan22@insightbb.com 
    $6 gets you in the game 
 
Jackie will have lasagna, 
bread, salad, and dessert for us 
to enjoy before Bunco.♥ 
 
 

Neighborhood 
Babysitters! 

 
Danielle Heid (14) 
4545 NR Circle 
265-0332 
 
Kim McElhinny (15) 
Taylor McElhinny (13) 
4604 NR Circle 
225-0830 
 
Rachel Roup (13) 
4505 NR Circle 
222-8792 
 
Email me if you want to be 
added or removed from the 
babysitter list.♥  

 

 

 

 

Adopt-A-Meal 

Mark your calendar for Friday, 
March 7th and Friday, June 6th 
for a neighborhood 
volunteer opportunity.  
NRF will be providing and 
serving a hot meal to the 
residents at the Ronald 
McDonald House downtown. 

If your family is interested in 
volunteering or you would like 
more information please 
contact Nancy at 222-6141 or 
secretary@nrfcrestwood.com. 

 To be successful, we need to 
have 2-3 families participate.  
This is one small way to give 
back to the community at large 
and get to know your neighbors 
better.♥ 

 

Recipe of the Month 
 

Do you have a favorite recipe that 
you would like to share with your 
neighbors?  If so, please submit it 
to secretary@nfrcrestwood.com by 
the 20th.♥ 
 
 

Dinner Diva’s 
 
How about a 
night out with 
the ladies! 
 
 
When: Monday, January 28th  
Where: Steve-O’s 
Time: 6:30 pm 
RSVP by: January 25th to 
secretary@nfrcrestwood.com 
♥ 
 
 

Feed & Seed Depot 
Steve Bowen 
Crestwood, KY 

241‐7886 


